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Excerpt from Board of Trustees Accreditation Committee Meeting Minutes, April 17, 2012

7. Discussion on Board Comments on Draft Reports 

The members of the Accreditation Committee discussed Board Comments on Draft Reports. The first item discussed were the minutes. The Committee discussed this issue at great length and it was determined that Dr. Teeter and Dr. Serban would meet to determine which sections of the Board Agenda would benefit from a more detailed description in the Board Minutes. It was further determined that the length of the Board Minutes would be placed on the Board of Trustees Agenda for full discussion and consideration. 

The next issue discussed was that of the Chancellor’s Evaluation. It was determined that the Board Policy on Chancellor’s Evaluation will be revisited By Dr. Prinsky and Dr. Teeter to make consistent with the number of times this occurs per fiscal year. Another comment addressed was that of the Board’s collaboration with the Chancellor and it was determined that Dr. Serban could add assessments to the reports reflecting the routine collaboration between the Board and Chancellor on Agenda items. 

The last item discussed was on Board Ethics and it was determined that Board President Moreno and Dr. Teeter would get together to develop an action plan on self evaluation dissemination and a follow-up on the action plan.


